
Brown:  Reduce  public
employees’ pension benefits
By Adam Ashton, Sacramento Bee

Gov. Jerry Brown got most of what he wanted when he carried a
proposal to shore up the state’s underfunded public employee
pension plans by trimming benefits for new workers.

Five years later, he’s in court making an expansive case that
government agencies should be able to adjust pension benefits
for current workers, too.

A new brief his office filed in a union-backed challenge to
Brown’s  2012  pension  reform  law  argues  that  faith  in
government  hinges  in  part  on  responsible  management  of
retirement plans for public workers.

“At stake was the public’s trust in the government’s prudent
use of limited taxpayer funds,” the brief reads, referring to
the period when he advocated for pension changes during the
recession.
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